What happens next?Your report will be viewed by the responding officer’s immediate supervisor for
accuracy and completeness, usually before the end of the shift. It will then be sent to the Records
Division for administrative review and proper coding in accordance with the Uniform Crime Reporting
program.

Will my report be assigned to a detective? Following the review by the Records Division the
report will be reviewed by the Criminal Investigations Division. That review will determine the
solvability factors, and determine whether it will be assigned to a detective for further investigation.
Assignment to a detective depends on many things, but the main consideration is whether there is
sufficient probability that the case can be solved and prosecuted. Some of the additional factors
considered in the review include what type of crime, forensic evidence, witnesses, amount of loss,
traceable property, the cooperation of the involved parties with the investigation, willingness by all parties
to prosecute and appear in court. This process takes time and it may be several days before you are
contacted by a Detective. In some cases you may be contacted and your case assigned sooner depending
on severity of the crime.

Will I be contacted?  If the report is not assigned for investigation, you will not be contacted. If the
report is assigned to a detective, they should contact you within a few days of the assignment.

Will | be updated on the case? Yes, when there is a significant development in the case, or when the
case is solved or closed.

What if I discover or have additional information regarding my case? You can make a supplemental
report if you have:

-Additional property information that was not available when you made the initial report
(serial numbers, additional property you discovered to be stolen, any property that you have
located, etc.)

-Suspect or vehicle information that was not available when you made the report.
-Located additional witnesses
-Any other information that will help to solve the case.

To request a supplemental report, call the Frisco Police Department’s non-emergency number. (972) 292-
6010. You can also go to the Frisco Police Department at 7200 Stonebrook Parkway, with the additional
information.

The Frisco Police Department works tirelessly to better serve and protect everyone who lives, works, or
visits the City of Frisco. We strive to insure professionalism in our service and will work to resolve any
concern or report to the best of our ability. Thank you for partnering with us in this effort.



